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	Distance Education Coordination Council
Trelisa Glazatov, Rhiannon Lares, Kay Weiss, Rania Hamdy,T.L. Brink, Denise Allen
	2/8/2016
Agenda
1:30-2:30 pm
District Annex Conference room 

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	FURTHER ACTION 

	Review and Approval of Minutes
	Approved by Rania, seconded by Kay Weiss
	

	Crafton Hills reports
	Denise reported that Crafton has frozen approval of any DE addendum and that the college was finalizing substantive change document for March board.   ETC is continuing to approve instructors to teach online.   ETC is also exploring online tutoring solutions to support students.  DECC committee discussed online tutoring and possibility of including Valley and/or a district solution to get better pricing.
	

	Valley College Reports

	Kay reported that Jack has given follow data for this semester’s DE offerings: 277 DE courses, across 38 departments, and 95 faculty.  Online committee will be collecting data for last semester to see how DE courses are meeting institutional success and retention standards.   Valley is submitting their application to the new CCCDECO organization, a formal org for DE coordinators statewide.  
Valley will be sending two faculty members to the State OER conference in March, Romana Pires and Joe Notarangelo.  
	

	Distance Education Reports 

	Trelisa stated the DE office is trying a new format for workshop this semester, where we are on campus once a week for a full day.  During that day, 2 workshops are offered and individual one-on-one appointments.  Faculty can sign up for the one on one appoints. 
Tre reported that she will forward DE states after census numbers have been communicated.  The report will also include any out of state students so that colleges can examine any State Authorization concerns.  Rhiannon reported that the Turnitin Survey period has ended and research is now compiling results.  She will share results once they are in.
	

	Discussion Items 

Concurrent enrollments for online charter, homeschool, private school, gifted, and talented (T.L.)





OEI, EPI, CAI local event – March 4th (Tre)









AB 798 (Tre)














	

T.L. stated that there may be opportunities for the college and/or district to tap into these markets especially as the OEI takes shape and to augment who the colleges serve.     There was discussions about how Valley handles Middle College and the current process for concurrently enrolled students as well as opportunities and challenges for these market.  Committee members agreed about keeping the market as a possibilities especially as part of the enrollment management portfolio.

Tre stated that based on the Nov DECC committee, Glen Kuck has spoken with Pat James who agreed to join us for a local event on March 4, 2016.  The DE office and Rania have worked to put together the logistics for the event which will be held at the Valley auditorium.  Communication has gone out to the colleges for priority registration and will be opened to area colleges next week.   We are inviting state leadership from the three initiatives and pilot colleges to participate in panel discussions and Q&A.


Trelisa wanted to remind the committee of the conference happening in early March regarding OER and AB 798.   T.L from Crafton, Romana Pires and Joe Notarangelo from Valley, and Trelisa from the District will be attending.  Trelisa also reminded the committee regarding the grant application related to AB 798.
	

	Next Meeting
	March 21,2016  1:30 pm

	



